
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am against HB4167.  
 
I live in Tillamook. My husband is a logger and a commercial fisherman. I work for the state of 
Oregon. We both have lived in Tillamook our whole lives and have two children.  
 
If this bill passes it will devastate our community, possibly put us out of work along with many 
others. We already live pay check to pay check. This bill will put more people in poverty. We are 
currently building a home, nothing fancy but our forever home. I fear this bill will end that dream 
and we will have to live the only life we have known.  
 
Please think of the people and not the money!  
 
No on HB4167 
 
Thank you,  
 
Melissa McLaughlin  
503-812-7926 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


